
GSEP Shop News 
November 2023

GSEP Shops will be closed for the Thanksgiving Holiday Weekend from Wednesday, November 
22 through Saturday, November 25. Regular hours will resume on Tuesday, November 28.

Purchases made in our council shops support Girl Scouts in our area!

Jane Seltzer                    Shelly Ridge                            Valley Forge                               Mobile

Attending the Volunteer Awards dinner on November 8th? The Shelly Ridge main  
shop will be open til 7pm. And to show our Thanks, we have a special patch  

for all customers making purchases that night!

Axolotl Love!
We’re so excited about the 2024  
Cookie Mascot, we have lots of  

axolotls in store for you, including  
the Build-a-Bear furry friend!

Green Saturday is the 
new Black Friday!

Belt Bag free with purchase  
over $100 while supplies last.  

Limit one per customer per day. 

Offer good starting November 28, 2023.  
Value $15.

New items alert!

Color Changing Tumbler—$15

GSEP Sling Bag—$14

GSEP plaid blanket—$32

Other colors available in some items.

Shelly Ridge will be open 10am-4pm 
along with our other shops for your 

holiday shopping!

Doorbuster: choose the Spruce Green or Pink  
PomPom hat for just 9.99! Orig. price $22, while 

supplies last.

Enter the raffle at each location to win a Girl Scout 
Goodie tin, valued at $50. One winner per location.

Plus savings on gifts, camp gear, Official Apparel 
and much more!


